

RECEIVED

FEB 2 6 2009

Dept of Public Works

February 26, 2009	
пме:	
NITIALS:	

City Clerk's Office City of Racine 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI 53403

Dear Janice Johnson-Martin,

This is a communication from the Alderman of the 4th District of the City of Racine, Jim Kaplan on behalf of the residents of 1442 Superior Street. I am requesting that this communication be referred to the Public Works and Services Committee for their March 10, 2009 meeting..

Superior Street is higher than the approach to the resident's driveway and sidewalk. The sidewalk was recently replaced. DPW has adequately addressed the situation where ice has flowed from the street up onto the sidewalk this winter.

Now the rain is flowing up from Superior Street onto 1442 Superior's sidewalk and the resident is scraping the bottom of his car when he enters his driveway.

Because of this situation; I am asking for the resident of 1442 Superior Street, Mr. Ken Taylor, to come before the Public Works and Services to present the problems that he is experiencing with Superior Street at his driveway.

Jim Kaplan, Alderman, 4th District

400 Kewaunee Street

Racine, WI 53402

Home Phone 262-632-3085 or Cell Phone 262-939-8157

Cc: Mr. Ken Taylor